
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Dear Mr Goulding, 

 

Bassetlaw District Council received a formal application from the Carlton in Lindrick 

Parish Council to produce a Neighbourhood Plan for the Carlton in Lindrick Parish 

area.  

 

Following a statutory six week public consultation period (27 March 2015 - 8 May 

2015) on this proposal, no objections were received. Bassetlaw District Council 

hereby agrees that Carlton in Lindrick Parish Council, should commence preparation 

of the Neighbourhood Plan for the designated area (as shown on the attached map), 

subject to conformity with the requirements of the Neighbourhood Planning 

Regulations (2012).  

 

Yours Faithfully,  

 

 

 
Natalie Cockrell  
Principal Community Planning Officer   
 
 

Carlton in Lindrick Parish Council  
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Direct Dialling: (01909) 5335151 
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